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                                                                                   Tuesday 28th April 2020 

 

 

 

 

Good Morning Rosewood, 

Last week and yesterday we learned so much about minibeasts! Now it’s time to 

learn something new! The next theme of stories we have chosen relates to the 

sea. Today we are going to start off with the story ‘The Snail and the Whale’. 

You might remember this story but if not, you can watch it now on the Rising4’s 

YouTube channel. I have also made a video of one the activities we are doing 

today ‘Making a paper whale’ so go and have a look!  

The other activities we have planned are making salt dough snails and talking 

about a past adventure we have been on before drawing it.  

Have lots of fun! 

Love from  

Miss McDade 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great day! 

Love from, 

Miss McDade 

 


